
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

                                 ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD MEETING 
November 19, 2015, Anchorage, Alaska 9:00 a.m. 

Anchorage Legislative Information Office Auditorium 
716 W 4th Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

   
 

Pursuant to Alaska Statute, 04.06.050, the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board is holding a 
meeting in response to a request by the City of Bethel that the board reconsider the overruling at 
the ABC Board’s July 1, 2015 meeting of its protest to an application for a package store license 
filed by Bethel Spirits, LLC.  The board will not take public comment during the meeting, but 
will hear from the City of Bethel and the applicant regarding the City’s protest to the issuance of 
the license. Persons may appear at any time during the meeting.  

The meeting will be held in Anchorage on November 19, 2015 at Anchorage Legislative 
Information Office in the Auditorium beginning at 9 a.m. The Anchorage LIO is located at 716 
W. 4th Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska, 99501. 

The State of Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development 
complies with Title II of the Americans With Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation Act 
of 1973. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids or services or special 
modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact John Calder at 907-754-3427 
by November 16, 2015 to make any necessary arrangements. 

 
                                            Cynthia A. Franklin, Director (907) 269-0350 
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